Data Submitted (UTC 11): 5/23/2018 9:50:19 PM

First name: Maggie Last name: Frazier Organization:

Title:

Comments: Reject Ruby Mountains Oil and Gas Leasing

May 23, 2018

Jenna Padilla, U.S. Forest Service

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

To open up the Ruby Mountains AND all of Nevada to fracking only increases the profits to oil & Damp; gas companies. The environment, the wildlife habitat & Damp; the wildlife itself would only suffer. We (the people) do not want more fracking - that certainly should be obvious, considering the many areas of the country who have prevented this industry from doing more damage than they already have. These are OUR public lands - they do not belong to the fossil fuel industry. REJECT RUBY MOUNTAINS OIL & Damp; GAS LEASING!

Sincerely,

Ms. Maggie Frazier 134 Dunbar Rd Windsor, NY 13865 (607) 775-3228 mfrazier74@hotmail.com